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We have had the delivery of County Shirts and Jackets, which were 
ordered much earlier this year to beat the rush that seems to happen 
in the New Year. The manufacturer has increased the cost of the 
Jackets this year, which when challenged we were told that it was their 
standard practice to raise the prices every year. 
I have been in touch with a company in Gloucestershire called 
Zapkam, they have seen our County design and seem confident that 
they can replicate it. I have asked for a sample of each to be made 
along with their current prices. I will be meeting with them before the 
A.G.M. so hopefully, I will have some idea of the prices. 
 
Peter Bissett 
Marketing Manager 


